
Report from the Education Committee 
Wednesday, September 4, 2019 
 
 

TOPICS: 
School Health Officer Report 
Bullying, Racism & Digital Literacy 
Community Engagement 
 

 
HEALTH REPORT – Dr. Paul Hasselback, VIHA Medical Health Officer for Central 
Vancouver Island, presented the School Health Officer Report. 
 
PowerPoint presentation 
Watch the presentation 
 

 
STRATEGIES AND RESOURCES – Assistant Superintendent, Bob Esliger, shared a 
presentation on the district’s work with the topics of bullying, racism, and digital literacy. 
 
PowerPoint presentation 
Watch the presentation 

 

 
COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT – The Education Committee recommends that the Board of 
Education request that staff plan a community engagement session located in Ladysmith 
in 2020. 
 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  

To submit an item for NLPS NEWS: 
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Communications Office  communications@sd68.bc.ca 
Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools 
395 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 3K6 Phone 

 250-741-5273 
 
 

https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2019-20/HealthOfficerReport_education_committee_sept042019.pdf
https://youtu.be/d_5v6ZAVhwI?t=105
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2019-20/BullyingRacismDigitalLiteracy_education_committee_sept042019.pdf
https://youtu.be/d_5v6ZAVhwI?t=2033
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCsM0NRLUtV3AEg_tLzRS97Q
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